
  
 

 

      

   

 

 
   

October Birthdays 

              9 Steve Gray             15 Gayle Christofferson    

             20 Linda Saville        21 Wilma Tucker     

             24 Otto Graham        24 Pat Saville 
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  COMING UP: 
 

Weekly Meetings: 

     Sundays    9:00 a.m.  Adult Sunday School in Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall   
     Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service in the Sanctuary 
     Sundays  10:00 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School and Childcare during Worship Service. 
     Tuesdays  7:30 a.m.  Breakfast, Fun, Conversation, Study,  Alma Mendosa Room 
     Tuesdays  9-12 a.m.  Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers 
     Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study    
     Wednesdays 3:00     Christian Spirituality Group, Library 
     Thursdays 9:00 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study, Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 
     Thursdays and Fridays, Counseling appointments with Kathy Mooney, Fireside Room 
     Thursdays 6:30 p.m. Choir Practice, Alma Mendosa Room    
     Fridays      5:00 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties    
     First Sundays Communion 10:00 a.m. 
     First and Third Mondays  6-8 p.m.  Jr. High Youth Group,  Preston Hall 
     Second and Fourth Mondays 608   Jr. High Youth Group, Fort Bragg 
     First Mondays 5:00 p.m. Worship Committee Meeting,   
     Third Mondays  4:00 p.m. Deacon’s Meeting, in the Ronn Garton Library        
     Second Tuesdays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets Alma Mendosa Room    
     Last Wednesday Evenings of Month, 5:00 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner, Preston Hall                    

 

 

 

    Session Meeting: Tuesday, October 11, 2011  6:30 pm Choir RoomSession Meeting: Tuesday, October 11, 2011  6:30 pm Choir RoomSession Meeting: Tuesday, October 11, 2011  6:30 pm Choir RoomSession Meeting: Tuesday, October 11, 2011  6:30 pm Choir Room    
 
 

Mendocino Presbyterian Church 
Donald McCullough, Pastor  

44831 Main Street * P.O. Box 105 * Mendocino * CA * 95460 * 
Telephone (707) 937-5441    *   Fax (707) 937-0524   *    www.mendopres.org   

Office email address: office@mendopres.org 
Office Hours: Monday – Friday 10:00 – 5:00 (lunch 12-1) 

Today’s Date: October  9, 2011                                                     Worshiping in Mendocino Since 1859 

 

Mendocino Presbyterian Church 

 
Welcome   Mission   News!   Calendar  Staff   Sermon Audio   Weddings    History   Location 
 

OUR WEBSITE HAS A NEW LOOK! 
The address is just the same:  www.mendopres.org 

But the look is new! 

 

 

WEBSITE ORIENTATION 

 

Learn about the MPC Website:  
 

OCTOBER 16th,   DURING COFFEE HOUR 
 PRESTON HALL! 

 

Morgan Daniel will show us all about it on the Big Screen  

and  

answer questions 
 

  
The Deacon’s Tuesday Outreach The Deacon’s Tuesday Outreach The Deacon’s Tuesday Outreach The Deacon’s Tuesday Outreach     

    

URGETENT NEEDS!URGETENT NEEDS!URGETENT NEEDS!URGETENT NEEDS!    
    

                                                                                                    NEEDEDNEEDEDNEEDEDNEEDED BY BY BY BY    THIS THIS THIS THIS TUESDAYTUESDAYTUESDAYTUESDAY    !!!!    
     

    Instant Lunch - Chicken 

    Boxes of Macaroni & Cheese 

    Bottled water 

    Crackers 

    Canned tuna or 2.6 oz. packages 

    Small cans of Vienna sausages 

                                     Chicken Instant Dinners 
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FLORAL ARRANGEMENTS  NEEDED 

 

      If you would like a turn providing flowers for Sunday worship, either by 
 making arrangements or calling a florist to send flowers please call the church 
 office so we do not have over-lapping plans.  937-5441   
 

      Thank you!  We encourage you to help add to the beauty of our sanctuary 
 on Sundays for our worship service.  

    

    

    

 

 
A Graceful Farewell: 

Putting Your Affairs in Order 
A seminar to complete the workbook with the information that will matter to 

your loved ones and give you peace of mind. 
 

3 class seminar: 
October 11th   Tuesday 6-9 pm 
October 25th   Tuesday 6-9 pm 
November 8th  Tuesday 6-9 pm 

 

This lecture and seminar will be held at Mendocino Coast Hospital, Redwood Room. 
The fee is $75 for the 3 class series, plus $20 for the book. A partner can participate for 
an additional $25. 
 

Please pickup a flyer in the back of the church if interested. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

ATTENTION SEWERS! 
 

          On John Turnbull’s last trip to Haiti, he took along many simple dresses and a lot 
of T-shirts to give to the children in the orphanages. 
          John will be returning to Haiti in February or March of 2012 and many have 
expressed interest in making more simple dresses for the children there. 
         It is also hoped that along with the dresses for the girls, we could send simple 
pull-up shorts for the boys. 
        In the hot and humid climate, 100% cotton fabric is necessary for comfort. 
                 For information, please call Nancy Swehla at 964-0096 
 

   

 

 
                       

        

 

 
 

    Collection of   
    boxes  is just  
    around the   
    corner! 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD ~ 

 

Have you started packing a plastic shoe box yet for a boy or girl? 
Collection of the boxes will happen mid-November! Just around 
the corner. Remember “the power of a simple gift.” Boxes find 
their way around the world. You can even track your box on-line! 
Suggested Items: small toys: cars, balls dolls yo-yos etc. 
Toothbrushes, mild soap, combs etc. T-shirts, socks, caps, 
flashlights etc. You may enclose a short personal note. 
Please Do Not include: toy guns, knives, chocolate or food, 
liquids or lotions, medications or vitamins, breakable items or 
aerosol cans. Also need $7 donation to cover postage. 
 

Call the church office for more information: 937-5441 
 


